

Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Parents / Carers

Communication from School

We are writing to let you know that in the next couple of weeks, all communication from school will be sent through the My Child at School App. All text messages that are currently sent via Teachers2Parents will stop.

The My Child at School app is used in school and by parents for the communication and payment of trips, dinner money, uniform and the POD.

All emails sent by school to parents / carers are sent through the app, this could include letters about parent's evenings, trips etc. We are now extending this to include our text messaging service.

If you don't already have a My Child at School account, it is very important that you download the app as this will be the **only** form of communication. Please contact the school office if you are having any problems accessing your child's account.

I have attached a My Child at School Parent Guide, which should give guidance in the first instance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs N Poxon

Office Manager







VAT Reg: 142337141 Company Number: 8195720 The Florence Nightingale Academy Chewton Street, Eastwood, Nottingham, NG16 3HB Tel: 01773 713452

Email: office@theflorence.academy
Website: theflorence.academy
Headteacher: Mrs L Baxter





